
 

 

Police Committee 

4-16-19 

 

 

Members Present:  Kenneth Rathje, Jerald Ignash & Clint Braun 

Others Present:  Jamie Learman & Chief Kyle Romzek 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed the FY 2020 Police Budget.  They decided to cut the part time category by $8,000 

to accommodate minimal use of part time during the winter months from October through April.  They 

decided the full part time schedule would be May through September. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                       Kenneth Rathje, Chairperson 

 


